
Hi, 

We strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 

We have owned and rented a home in Narragansett, often to students, for a number of years. 
Our experience with students is very positive. They have all treated us and our house 
respectfully. 

Additionally, we understand their need to find good off campus housing, especially with 
roommates to help make the costs manageable for them and their parents. 

We believe it is discriminatory and a great disservice to students and their families to limit their 
opportunities to find good housing as they complete their education. 

We encourage you to pass H7382 and give students the equal rights they deserve. 

Thank you, 

Charles and Ann Short 

Narragansett, RI 
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